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(ii) 

Revised Notice for Orientation Programme for students 
admitted in USMS 

In continuation to University Notification No. F.50(24)/1/2025/USMS dated 

29.07.2025, this is to inform all candidates admitted to the MBA, MBA 

(Financial Analysis), MBA (Analytics), BBA, and B.Com (Hons.) programmes at 
the University School of Management Studies (USMS), Guru Gobind Singh 

Indraprastha University , that the Orientation Programme will now be held on 

04.08.2025 (Monday) instead of 01.08.2025, as per the revised schedule below: 

Time 
10.00AM 

11.00AM 

12.00 
NOON 

Copy to: 

Programme 
MBA (General) 

MBA (Financial Analysis) 

BBA & B.COM (Hons.) 

IRJ 
Date: 31.07.2025 

All faculty members 

Venue 

All concerned students are advised to attend the programme as per the 
schedule. 

D-313, D-Block, USMS 

Udita anga 
sfas (Prof. Udita Taneja) 

Dean, USMS 

In-charge, UITS to upload the notice on the University Website 
(ii) Guard File 
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